Planning & Land Use Department
Town of Barrington

PO Box 660

4 Signature Drive

Barrington, NH 03825
603.664.0195
YPrice@barrington.nh.gov

. NOTICE OF CONTINUATION
May 4, 2023 .

Paul Thibodeau
76 Young Road
Barrington, NH 03825

Christopher Berry

Berry Surveying & Engineering
335 Second Crown Point Road
Barrington, NH 03825

Re: 240-8-NR-23-Sub (23) (Owner: Norma Bearden) Request by applicant for a major site
plan to subdivide into 23 Lots using the Conservation Subdivision Ordinance with waivers
on a 65.55-acre lot (Map 240, Lot 8) in the Neighborhood Residential Zoning District on
Young Road.

Dear applicant:

This is to inform you that the Barrington Planning Board at its May 2, 2023, meeting
CONTINUED the application referenced above to the Tuesday, June 6, 2023, meeting due to
allow submission additional application materials and an update to the yield plan.

If you have any questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to contact me. T can be reached via
email at VPrice@barrington.nh.gov or phone at 603-664-0195.

Sincerely,

Vanesaa Prece

Vanessa Price
Town Planner

Cc: File
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